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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we begin this new school year we are sending a quick reminder about 

which areas should and shouldn't be used for parking as well as picking up and 

dropping off students. We hope the attached map will be helpful in identifying 

these areas. If someone new is picking up your child, please make them aware 

of these guidelines as well. 

Here are a few things to note: 

1) If students are driven to school they should be dropped off by the

sidewalk bordering the street in front of the school.

2) Cars should not be parked close to or in the bus entrance and exit areas.

This can create dangerous situations for students and the bus.

3) Cars should not be parked in or close to the crosswalk on either side of

the street.

4) If students ride their bikes to school they should ride them in the west

driveway and place them in the bike racks and then use the sidewalk to

access the school grounds. When leaving students should exit with their

scooters, bikes, hoverboards, etc. out of the west driveway and then to

the sidewalk and/or road.

5) When leaving school students are encouraged to cross in the painted

crossing area in the front of the school to get to the sidewalk facing the

street instead of just crossing in random places.

We appreciate your support in our efforts to help our students to be safe on 

their way to and from school daily. 

Sincerely, 

Castle Dale Elementary School 

Our mission 1s to work as partners with families to provide skills and tools that empower students to dream, care and believe they can determine their future. 
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